
The club has been busy! On February 15th we hosted an 
EAA Young Eagles Build and Fly program.  Over 40 kids 
ranging from eight to seventeen came out to learn more 

about flight and flying R/C aircraft.  
They had six stations to flow through 
during the program.  There was ground school, R/C Sim, Full Scale Simulator, R/C flying, an 

airplane tour, and most 
importantly, a build shop!   

The kids had a great time 
and the adults that 
volunteered loved seeing all 
their excitement as well.  
Several kids were even able 
to take a Young Eagle flight 
after the program 
concluded.  We hope to 
have many more kids 
added to roll of the world’s 
largest logbook with our 
end of the month Leap Day 
Fly-In Breakfast.  
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The Leap-Day Breakfast is fast approaching 
on the horizon like a jet on a CAT III 
Approach out of the fog!  Plans are being 
made and weather forecasts are being triple 
checked.  Updates on the breakfast and all of 
ours news can be found on our Facebook 
page at facebook.com/flyMAPA/ 

Just as we went “to press” we had 
news that our second club member 
earned his Private Pilot’s License!  
Tyler Funk passed his exam on 
February 27th! CONGRATS!
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